
Paragraph on My Daily Activates
Question: Write a Paragraph about ‘Your Daily Activities’ by
answering the following questions.

What do you usually do after getting up from bed?
When do you go to school and what do you do in school?
When do you come back from school and what do you do in the
afternoon?
What do you do after the evening and before going to bed?
What do you do on holiday?

Answer: I am a student of class X. I pass my daily life on the basis
of my daily routine. My daily routine helps me to make my life well-
arranged and prosperous. I try to get up at am. I brush my teeth
first. Then I say my Fajr prayer. After that, I have some walks.
Coming back, I take some breakfast. Then I go to my reading room. I
read for one and a half an hour in the morning. I bathe at 9 a.m Then
I eat rice. I wear my dress and go to school at 10 a.m. I attend
every class. I make my lessons ready. I try to answer every question.
I am very attentive. I never disturb the class. So, the teachers love
me very much. I help weak students. I play with my classmates. I read
daily papers in the common room. After school, I directly come home.
In the afternoon, I go to our local playground. There I play with my
friends. Before sunset, I come back home. I have a beautiful flower
garden. I tend the garden. Sometimes, I visit my relatives. In the
evening, I say my `Magrib’ prayer. Then I go to my reading room. I
read for 3 hours every night. After the study, I have a gossip with
my family members. Then I have my supper with them. I go to my bed at
11 p.m. On holidays I spend my time visiting different places with my
friends. Thus, I spend my daily life.

Or,
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Paragraph on My Daily Activities

Question: You have been asked about your daily activities. Write
about it (Inculde details what is your morning program, what you do
at school, what you do in the afternoon and in the evening, do you
have any change in the routine.

Answer: I have a daily routine of my own and I try to follow that
very strictly. It is my habit to get up early in the morning. I brush
my teeth, wash my hands and face and take my ablution, and say my
Fazar prayer. Then I go out for a walk in the open air for about half
an hour and come back home again. Once again I wash my hands. feet
and face. After that, I take my breakfast and sit at my reading
table. I read for three hours at a stretch. After finishing my
regular lessons I take my bath and meal. Then I start school at 10
a.m. because our school starts at a.m. Our school breaks at 4 p.m.
Then I come back home straight. Returning home, I take my meal and
say my Asar prayer. After taking a little rest. I go to the
playground to play. Returning home, I say my Magrib prayer. Then I
prepare my lessons till 10 p.m. After that, I say my Esha prayer and
take my supper. Normally I go to bed at 11 p.m. Besides this, I read
daily newspapers. weeklies and books on literature and watch TV and
listen to the radio. There are minor changes in my routine on
holidays. On holidays. I go to different places to remove the
monotony. This is in brief the description of my typical day.


